

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314-2754

WWW.FRA.ORG 800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400

Fax: 703-549-6610

March 3, 2021

The Honorable Cathy McMorris Rodgers United States House of Representatives 1035 Longworth House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-3392

Dear Representative Rodgers:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) cordially invites you to serve as the keynote speaker at the opening ceremonies of the FRA's 93rd National Convention at 9:00 a.m., on Tuesday, 5 October 2021, at the Mirabeau Park Hotel, 1100 N. Sullivan Road, Spokane Valley, WA. We have tentatively scheduled you to speak for approximately 20 minutes and hope your schedule will permit you to accept this invitation. You were the keynote speaker at the 88th National Convention held in Spokane, WA in October 2015, and the members at that convention appreciated and enjoyed your comments.

FRA is a Congressionally Chartered, non-profit organization, representing the interests of U.S. Navy, Marine Corps, and Coast Guard personnel, with regards to pay, health care, benefits, and other quality of life programs. The FRA is the oldest and largest Association representing enlisted members of the Sea Services whether on active duty, in the Reserves, retired or veterans.

Thank you in advance for your kind consideration. Please contact John Davis, FRA's Director of Legislative Programs, at 703-683-1400 or via e-mail at john@fra.org to discuss scheduling or for additional information.

Sincerely,

CHRISTOPHER J. SLAWINSKI

National Executive Director

CJS:jd:tw

cc: National President